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From: M t n  Kampfner 
Sent  10 July 201311:49 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference number 201313807/P 
To whom it may concern: 

I am writing to register my concern about thc planned redet 
rencience number above, 

Ian: writin f in my capacity as a Camden resident and Council Tan 

I am also Chair o f  the Mocklenburgh Square residents association. 

The association's secretary, Tony Dykes, wil l  be writing on behalf o f  the. assoeu 
Minder  concern o f  the local inhabitants. 

Our concern is not ilb0111 the principle o f  redevelopment <Ma site that has been empey file sonic ye 
In::: the scale, Plans for buildings o f  up to 15 stomys seem unsustainable, both ens':roramenla] Iv, Ii: 
transpo0 facilities and in ternK o f  population density, 

The proposals coincide with a number o f  developments in the close area, which, as they comently 
appear lanes, wil l  put an extreme strain on the local vicinity, 

We wil l  he monitoring the process closely. 

Yours sincerely 

10/0712013 


